PLEASE — A SIMPLE REQUEST...

Our Annual Picnic is one of our most popular
events. We hope fo accommodate as many
homeowners as possible. To ensure our godl it is
critical that all attendees make RESERVATIONS
with Aloha Management no Ilater than
Monday, May 30th. PLEASE, NO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES —THE FVPD
R.S.V.P - Alpha Management PROHIBITS THE CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOLIC

BEVERAGES ON PARK DISTRICT PROPERTY - THANKS

1-630-892-8823




